
TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice a public hearing will be held at a regular Planning and Zoning Board 

meeting on Wednesday, February 13, 2019 at 6:00PM or as shortly thereafter as possible 

at the Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court, De Pere WI to receive testimony, either oral or 

written on the following: 

 

An application for Final Approval of the Carpenters Crossing South PDD 

(Planned Development District) on Lot 1 of a CSM including portions of parcels 

L-474 and L-475. Presented by CCLW, LLC. and Mach IV Engineering & 

Surveying, LLC.  

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

February 1, 2019 

 

 
Posted at the following on February 1, 2019 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Town of Lawrence website 

Property owners notified 


